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Notification 
 

 Ref. No. UMV/2022/01/26/1  Dated: 26/01/2022 

 

As per the notification by the Examination-In-charge, Sofura, it is announced 

that Sofura Talent Discovery Examination which was scheduled to be held on 

30-01-2022 has been Postponed due to the current COVID situation.  

A new date for the exam will be announced soon.  

 

Sd/- 

Principal, 

Udalguri Maharishi Vidyalaya 
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